September 28, 2020

City of Santa Ana
Planning Commission
C/0 eComment@santa-ana.org

Re: Support for 3% and Broadway Downtown Mixed-Use Development Opportunity
Planning Commission Meeting September 28, 2020
Iltem #2

Dear Planning Commissioners and City Council:

| am writing to request your approval for the “3™ and Broadway” project. This project is such a beautiful
addition to the Downtown Core.

Reactivating Sycamore Street will link the north and south of the Downtown Area, creating a more
pedestrian friendly environment. This will also create a safer place to be.

Downtown will once again be a gathering place for residents and visitors as well.

The revitalization of Santa Ana is moving in a progressive direction; let us keep that momentum going
and | encourage you to approve the” 3% and Broadway” Project.

Resident ew



